
  St. Patrick School  
“Educating hearts and minds” 

 
Dear Parent and Families,  
 
The 2nd Scholastic Book Fair of the school year is coming just in time for 
Education Week!   
 
We invite you to share in this celebration of books and reading with us.  
 

Book Fair Dates: May 3rd, 4th & 5th  2011 
 

Time: 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 

For those of you unable to attend the Book Fair during the afternoon hours, we 
will be holding an evening showing on May 5th from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  

 
Location: St. Patrick School – Room 3 

 
Students will visit the Book Fair during class time and can purchase books during 
their visit. If you are unable to visit the Fair, look over the attached Highlights flyer 
with your child and use the Student Wish List form to select books. Then, simply 
send it and the correct amount of money to school with your child.  
 
Look for the Classroom Wish List display for parents interested in helping us 
build classroom libraries. By purchasing books and donating them to your child’s 
teacher, you give students even greater access to books. Why not give the gift of 
literacy to your child’s classroom?  
 
Join us for this special family event where you’ll find books for every person in 
your family. We are expecting a large supply of both French and English books. 
Don’t forget to enter our Family Event Draw. You could win $50 in books – $25 for 
your family and $25 for your child’s classroom! Did you know that for every $10 
you spend at the book Fair, up to $6 goes back to our school? This allows us to 
purchase educational resources needed for our school.  
 
We hope you will join us at the Book Fair on May 3rd, 4th, and 5th,  
 
Live, Laugh, Literacy      
 
 
 
Lynn O’Reilly 
St. Patrick School Librarian  
 
We accept cheques made payable to our school. Visa, MasterCard and American Express are welcome, too. 


